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HELP?HELP?HELP?
Church Council is seeking a
volunteer to become our
“Fundraising Liaison”. As you
may know, our 2024 budget
includes a $5000 fundraising
minimum goal. This role would
be responsible for guiding and
assisting members and friends
who choose to initiate and
host fundraisers to benefit the
church. The Liaison will
ensure that fundraisers follow
best practices outlined by a
planning template that has
been created. The Liaison will
ensure that Church Council
approves all fundraising
initiatives and is kept aware of
plans. For more information,
please contact Jodi Cowen,
Church Council Moderator, at
fcc.committees@gmail.com or
speak to any Church Council
officer or team representative. 
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